Chrisman Elementary School

From the office of Mrs. Kelly Schluter, Principal

111 N. Pennsylvania
Chrisman, IL 61924
PH: (217) 269-2022 FAX: (217) 269-3222
schluterk@chrisman.k12.il.us

January 5, 2024

Dear Parents,
As we approach winter driving, CUSD #6 wishes to ensure the safety of all children. In the event of extreme
winter weather, CUSD #6 may use a SNOW ROUTE. Riders may board at any of the snow route stops.

t te Stops:
LOCATION AM TIME PM TIME

1. Route 1 Rest Stop
(North of Chrisman) 7:10 3:15

2. Country Camping Center/
Country Storage Units

(South of Chrisman on Route 1) 7:25 3:30
3. Scottland Rd/Route 36

(Rockpile by highway on south side) 7:20 3:20
4. Scottland Regular Bus Stop 7:25 3:25

If snow routes arc used, parents will be informed through a teacherease phone call/text.

As usual, parents may bring their children to school in their own vehicles if they wish.

School will start at regular time.

If the SNOW ROUTE is used in the morning, the SNOW ROUTE will automatically be used in the
afternoon as well.

Call or email Mrs. Kelly Schluter at 269-2022 or schluterkiw chrisman.k 12.il.us with any questions.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kelly Schluter
Transportation Dircctor



